
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HIGHER & TECHNICAL EDUCATION 
MEGHALAYA:: :: :: SHILLONG 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

SEEKING INDUSTRY PARTNERS FOR SETTING UP INDIAN INSTITUTE 
OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, SHILLONG 

To address the challenges faced by the Indian IT industry and to promote the growth of the 

domestic IT market, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India and 

the State Government intends to establish an Indian Institute of Information Technology, 

Shillong on a "Not-for-Profit Public Private Partnership" (N-PPP) basis. The capital cost of 

IIIT, Shillong is identified as ~ 128 crores to be contributed in the ratio of 50:35:15 by the 

Government of India, State Government and Industry partners respectively. Approximately 

100 acres land will be identified jointly with the Industry partners at Shillong for setting up 

the IIIT. 

The Directorate of Higher and Technical Education, Shillong invites "Expression of Interest" 

(EOI) from reputed IT and ITES firms working in the field of Information Technology as 

Industry partners for establishment of II IT , Shillong. The company should be IT Product 

Company, Software/Hardware Company, System Integrator etc., preferably member(s) of 

NASSCOM/FICCII ASSOCHAM/CII or other reputed bodies. Industry Partner required to be 

in operation for the last 5 years, preferably listed company, with good governance and well 

regarded in the business community. MNC working in India with specialized knowledge and 

interest is encouraged to be partner. 

Last date of submission if EOI is 31 st July 2012. 

Website:: www.megeducation.gov.in/dhte 
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Director of Higher and Technical Education 

Meghalaya ::: Shillong 
Phone & fax: 0364-2226015, 

Email: dhtemeghalaya@yahoo.com 


